Steven Sepe

N T ]
From: Dima <dimajubara98@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 12:22 PM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Strong Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Sepe,

| am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which is critical in protecting the scope of practice for nurses
and estheticians in Rhode Island. As a sales representative in the medical aesthetics industry, | work closely with med
spas and providers who rely on their specialized training and expertise to deliver safe, high-quality care to patients.

i this bill does not pass, it would not only impact the providers | work with but also directly affect my job and livelihood.
Limiting the ability of these professionals to practice would create a ripple effect—reducing patient access to trusted
providers, disrupting businesses, and threatening jobs across the industry, including mine. The passing of Bill H-5351 is
essential to ensuring a thriving and competitive medical aesthetics industry in Rhode Island.

| urge you to support this bill to protect providers, businesses, and the many professionals like myself who rely on a
strong, well-regulated industry.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best regards,
Dima Abulubara
407.967.7673

100 Mathewson Street APT404, Providence RI, 02903



